1963

This week's Petition total.
Just bring us 1......

Please help us by getting just one more Petition signed. Go to
solosrm.org/moratorium for a copy of the Petition. Print it, sign it,
and send it back or drop it at one of the addresses listed.

What's the plan?
Solos plans to present our Petitions that support a Moratorium on
future development at a future meeting of the CSD Board. Stay

SAVING OUR LAKES & OPEN SPACES




SHAKING IN THEIR BOOTS
| guess our Moratorium Petition has Rancho Murieta
Properties a little nervous. First they stop us from
collecting Petition signatures at the supermarket
parking lot, next they create a whole new website
claiming to build a better Rancho Murieta. Sounds a
little too familiar, and what's wrong with what we've
got? And, finally they spend hundreds of dollars on a
half page ad in the RVT with an oxymoron
subtitle........ "Help complete our community and
conserve our open spaces.” Not sure doing both is
possible. Also, not a word that there may be no water
for the proposed build out. And, just in case none of
this works, they sent their arrogant attorney to a CSD
Board meeting to threaten a law suit if they are not
given water for 697 more homes.

Hmmm, does this look like "conserving our open
spaces?"



45 Days Review of the Integrated Water Master Plan (IWMP)

The IWMP Draft was presented to the CSD Board this month dated Oct.
11, 2024, and is available on the RMCSD website for your review. The
community has 45 days to review and comment on this study. Rest
assure that SOLOS will be reviewing this document and will prepare an
analysis and comment document. However we hope many community
members will review it and comment as well. We assume the CSD
Board will develop some options for community input. A quick initial
review by our SOLOS Council found some truly alarming findings and
conclusions. We think it is worth the time to read and hope many of you
will make the effort.






THANK YOU ALL FOR SUPPORTING OUR OCT.
14TH FUNDRAISER AT THE BACKYARD!!!

We had a great turnout at the Backyard on Monday,
Oct. 14th. Folks had some good food and drinks, got a
quick update from John Merchant on SOLOS
activities, signed up some new members, sold SOLOS
items, and raffle tickets, and collected more signed
Petitions. Thank you to the Backyard for sharing their
profits with us at this event. Total revenue for SOLOS
was approx. $900 for the night. Thanks also to others
who could not make it, but sent donation checks.
SOLO has not asked members to pay a membership
fee, but we do accept donations to help us with
website and business expenses. Just go to our
website at solosrm.org to Support SOLOS.
Thank you.

P.S. Don't forget to get that one more Petition!
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